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Winter 2016 Newsletter            www.teenstop.ca 

Staff at Teen Stop Jeunesse hopes everyone had a great holiday and a good new year. We have 
been busy this winter season planning our annual holiday party, starting up new programs for 
the youth and trying to keep our youth warm and busy these last cold months. The youth hope 
to put on a Talent Contest this spring. We hope to have a spring celebration/block party so 
that we can show case the talented youth in our programming. Stay tuned for further 

developments. 

 

Winters Here at Teen Stop Jeunesse 

  

 

What We Been Up To 

     

 

                                                                                                                                                     

 

   Recording in singers club  

Presenting a plaque made by one 
of our youth to 24/7 intouch for 

all the work they have done 
 

  
 

 

    

 

  533 St Anne's Rd 

    (204) 254-1618 

Singers Club 
At TSJ the youth are the only influence in our programming we listen to the 
youth on what new programing they would like to have in our centre. So when 
asked by a group if we could start a singers club, we jumped right on it. Our 
very own Executive Director Patrick LeBlanc with his many years of experience 
took this on, the program runs once a week as of now and we have guest artist 
coming out regularly to work with the youth. The youth have been doing such a 
great job. There is always room for more 

Making gifts to hand out at the 

Santa parade.  

Snow tubing at Adrenaline 
adventures 



 

                                    
 
                                                                             

Healthy Relationship Program 

  Directors Note 

Our staff has been working very hard to 
ensure that youth have a safe place to be. It 
is thanks to the support of our friends in the 
City of Winnipeg we would do this for our 
community. In the past few months we have 
gotten support from many individuals and 
organizations not the least of whom are 24-7 
Intouch, The Guertin family, Cambrian Credit 
Union, Caisse Populaire, MLLC, CIBC and the 
Sifton foundation just to name a few. We are 
currently running a fundraiser with the Grand 
prize being a suite (18 seats) for the Moose 
game scheduled for the 26th of March tickets 
are $20 for one and 50$ for three the odds of 
winning are great as we are only selling a 
maximum of 300 tickets. The funds raised 
will go to support ongoing expenses for 
programming. Our Sound studio is becoming 
busier and busier if you know a youth who is 
interested in the arts both visual and musical 
we would love to have them join us @ TSJ. If 
performing isn’t their bag but being a music 
producer is then we have something for the 
techies as well. Please check out our 
Facebook page and follow us on twitter for 
announcements and programming 
information. It is our pleasure to serve the 
people of Winnipeg. 

Patrick LeBlanc 

Executive Director 
  

 

  

     

Thanks to Our Partners/Friends 
 

                                                                              
 
 

 

A new session of our 6week Healthy Relationship project 
started February 7th. The program is for girls aged 12-18 
which focuses on relationship violence. The program 
includes sessions on self-esteem, gender roles in the media, 
healthy vs unhealthy relationships, and self-defense and 
conflict resolution. We will be starting a new program in 
April/May if you or anyone you know is interested in joining 
or you would like further information please contact 

Margaret @254-1618 ext 203 or mpratt@teenstop.ca 

   Hours and Upcoming Events 
Drop-in hours of operation 
 
Monday to Friday 3:00pm- 10:00pm 
Saturdays 3:00-7:00 
 
 

 

       Volunteers helping serve food 

    Proud Member Of 

Annual Holiday Party 
  
First off a big thank you to the 
board of directors, 24/7 intouch, 
CIBC, volunteers and staff for 
helping out and making our 
holiday party successful. We 
were able to serve well over 130 
meals to our youth and families 
and also hand out gifts. Our 
holiday party has always been an 
important part of the year for us 
bringing everyone together and 
we can't wait to start planning 

for next year. 

mailto:mpratt@teenstop.ca

